Management Commitment

The Top Management (Director and Assistant Director) of the Bureau of Animal
Industry is committed to provide all resources needed to ensure the development and
implementation of the management system and continual improvement of its effectiveness
to fully comply with the requirements of the ISO 9001:2015 QMS of the Bureau of Animal
Industry.

The Top Management of the BAI is committed to establish the quality policy and to
ensure that the quality objectives are met through the conduct of regular management
reviews. The Deputy Quality Management Representatives (Division Chiefs) are committed
to communicating with its personnel the importance of meeting customer and regulatory
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